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:T ,,Florida Power Corporation -

ATTN: Mr. W. P. Stewart :~ #d l 1 3 IS81 m ~e,
Manager, Nuclear Operations C " 8 ga %, [
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Gentlemen: -

In a letter dated February 12, 1981, we informed your company that an additional
sum of $11,100 was due for review of your September 15, 1980 Change Request
No. 64, Revision 1, which proposed Technical Specification changes for Crystal
River Unit No. 3 relating to the TMI-2 Lessons Learned items. The $11,100 has
not been received by us; therefore, it should be remitted to our office within
fifteen days after your receipt of this letter.

Sincerely,
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William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration

CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
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